
urbanrenewal - Newcastle CBD 

  
Congratulations on your decision to revitalise Newcastle and cut the train line at Wickham!!!! Lets take this city 
forward!!!!! Thankyou ! 
 
 
 
Regards,  
 
Paul Smart | Project Officer - North | Property Portfolio | AUSGRID  
 
Level BLOCK C, WEST, 145 Newcastle Road Wallsend NSW 2287 AUSTRALIA    

����: 02 4951 9345 (Extn 59345) | ����: 02 4951 9988 (Extn 59988) | ����: 0429 121 383 | ����: 
PSmart@ausgrid.com.au |  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information.  
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately  
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail.  
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to @ausgrid.com.au. 
 
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in  
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your  
personal information, including your right of access is contained at  
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ 

From:    Paul Smart <PSmart@ausgrid.com.au>
To:    <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/13/2013 10:00 AM
Subject:   Newcastle CBD
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